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Monday 21st March 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Year 1 Trip- Wingham Wildlife Park 

 
In Year 1, our Topic lessons in Terms 5-6 are all about animals. To further enhance the children’s 
understanding of animal habitats, identifying, naming and sorting animals by their classes and 
describing animal body parts, we would like to take Year 1 on a trip to Wingham Wildlife Park on 
Friday, 8th July 2022. 

 
The total price of the trip is £13.60 per child. This includes the cost of the coach journey and the zoo 
entry fee). If we do not receive enough funds, we will have to regrettably cancel the event. 

 
On the day of the trip, your child will need to wear school uniform and arrive to school as normal at 
8:45am. We will be leaving school after registration and returning by 3:00pm for the usual collection 
procedure. The children will need to wear school uniform, but they can wear any suitable and 
comfortable shoes. They will NOT need any spending money for the trip. 

 
Every child will have the option of a free packed lunch provided by the school kitchen, or they will need 
to bring their own. (Please tick your preferred option on the attachment below). 

 
If you would like your child to take part in this exciting visit, please complete the slip below and return it 
with your payment by Friday 3rd June 2022. If you feel unable to cover the cost of your child’s trip to 
Wingham Wildlife Park, then please contact the school and support with this can be discussed in with 
you. 

 
Nearer the time, we may require some parent volunteers to help with the trip. This will involve 
supporting a small group of children throughout the day. The school will be paying for any parent 
volunteers that attend the trip. If you would like to put your name forward to help, please speak to a 
member of the Year 1 team. 

 
Thank you for all your support, 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 1 team. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 1 Team 



Repton Manor Primary School 
Repton Avenue, Ashford, TN23 3RX 

office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk 

Phone 01233 666307 

 

Trip: Wingham Wildlife Park Date: Friday, 8th July 2022 
Class Attending: Year 1 

 

Executive Head Teacher Matt Rawling 
Heads of School Louise Summer and Jackie Chambers 
Chair of Governors Wayne Wills 

 
 
 
 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the above school trip. 
 

Signed:   
 

Child’s details 
 

Child’s Name: DOB: 
 

Parent’s contact details 
 

Mobile: Home: 
 
 
 
 

Child’s Packed Lunch details (Please tick 1 option) 
 

My child will require a free pack lunch provided by the school kitchen. 
(Please also select a sandwich filling option) 

 

Cheese Ham Jam 
 
 

My child will have a homemade packed lunch 
 

Medical Info 
I give permission for my child to have first aid administered in the event of an emergency. Y / N 
Relevant medical details: 

 
 
 
 

Allergies: 


